
Oct. 10 - Professional Learning Day
for staff 

Oct. 9 - Parent/Teacher
Conference (please call the school

to set up)

ceremony trophies.

Our first PTA
meeting will be Oct.9
at 6:00pm (during
parent/teacher
conference day)

A big thanks to PTA
for purchasing
our GSA award

Message Julie Sayre on Schoology

Mrs. Sayre

jsayre@mail.kana.k12.wv.us

304-348-1973

NO SCHOOL PTA

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT ME

Parents can enter the
building at 12:30. 

Oct. 5th 
4th and 5th grade  WV

Writing Assessment Pilot
Oct. 5th Lockdown Drill
Oct. 27 Report Cards
Oct. 30 Flu Shot Clinic

for students
Oct. 31 Halloween Trunk

or Treat @ 1:00

If you want to decorate a car and hand
out candy please contact Mrs. Sayre

Halloween Party
Oct. 31st

We will have our annual Trunk or
Treat @ 1:00


